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Dear sirs,

| am amazed and concerned that only now a problem has emerged regarding the

connectivity to the national Grid. It seems that consultation in the early stages was
flawed and provides no guarantees or reassurance that this latest proposal to link
to the grid is anything but to get this done without proper evaluation.

i do not agree that delaying the Preliminary Meeting until mid-July 2022 would
give sufficient time for this to be evaluated. Therefore I do not see how the
indicative timetable to consult further on amendments could be achieved by the

dates indicated.

Yours faithfully
S Derry





